COMMENDATION CERTIFICATE

We heartily commend the outstanding mission entitled "SAMADHAN" under by:

SHRI VARUN KAPOOR, IPS

Inspector General of Police
PRTS INDORE

The program provided a new insight to the members of the medical fraternity on 8th September
2014 at Gwalior into the security aspects of the cyber world and the precautions that have to be taken

while operating in this all encompassing sphere of human existence today. We wish all the best to Shri

Kapoor in his endeavors under the "BLACK RIBBON INITIATIVE" that he has conceived, planned and

is presently executing across the country.

Dr. Rit'; m SLotl Bindal

Secretary Pre51dent






